

Students' Council Weekly Meetings
Minutes from 10/16/2016

Members Present: Ian Andolsek '17, Kiamani Wilson '18, Nicole Bonsu '17 , Jordanlee Parra '19, Jarren Jennings '19, Susie Siyu Jiang '18, Michael Furey '17, Sydney Dorman '19

Members Absent:

Guests:

1. Moment of Silence
2. President Updates
 - a. Getting ready to meet with the board for the entrepreneur program
 - b. Getting ready for the meetings which will be held that are going to be open for all members of the Student Council
 - c. Overseeing Nathan's project (that M.Furey is now involved with)
 - d. People from the BAR reached out to the Presidents (since they are doing a similar project with the arts)
1. VP Updates
 - a. Absent
3. Treasurer Updates
 - a. Talk about grievances
 - b. Gave access to all the members the grievance document
 - c. Some budgets went down because they were able to find a different source of money
 - d. More communication with Mock Trial over full control for the profit for the invitational
 - i. There is no secret account that Mock Trial has that gives them control over the profit money
 - ii. Ian : look at the business clauses to see what avenues are allowed in the constitution to give clubs the correct answer to what they can do
4. Co-Sec Updates
 - a. Final Plenary Minutes
 - b. Talk about the poster for the members of Student Council
 - c. Talk about the issues of Plenary
 - i. Level of Participation
5. Officer Updates
 - a. Academics
 - i. Absent
 - b. Arts
 - i. Absent
 - ii. Working with Lee (professor of Fine arts)
 - iii. Collaborative show with apartment 50
 - iv. Focusing on creating a dimensional performance scene on campus
 - v. Trying to connect folks with Hip Hop talent to showcase their talent
 - vi. Putting event that focuses on Latinx community
 - c. Athletics
 - i. Absent
 - d. Campus Life
 - i. Absent
 - e. Multiculturalism
 - i. Absent

- f. International Students
 - i. Send out an e-mail to the whole campus
 - ii. Have concerns with the administration side
 - iii. Talk about insurance issues
 - iv. Better connection with CCPA
 - v. Have less leeway with administration side
 - vi. Talk more about issues with President
- 6. Representatives
 - a. 2017
 - i. Starting internship App (Henry and Michael) by combining forces
 - ii. Creating a site for job postings
 - iii. Talk with comp sci department to help initiate project
 - iv. Reaching out to the community for a senior town hall meeting
 - v. Reaching out to JSAPP, Honor council, and Student council for town hall meeting
 - vi. Might set a precedent for future town hall meetings
 - vii. Possible change of procedure for plenary
 - b. 2018
 - i. Absent
 - c. 2019
 - i. Working with Adedoyin for events
 - ii. Do a yoga session (part of self care week)
 - iii. Creative project (for love your body week)
 - iv. Working with self care week
 - d. 2020
 - i. Absent
- 7. Non-Officer Updates and Comments